
Get the Courses 
You Need

Get Relevant 
Experience

Connect with 
the Community

Think Globally

African & African Diaspora Studies
Major Map

Bachelor of Arts

SECOND YEARFIRST YEAR THIRD YEAR FOURTH YEAR WHAT WILL ILEARN?

Join a student
organization
Activate your 
Handshake profile

Volunteer with a 
community 
organization

Consider signing up for 
a world language

The Bachelor of Arts 
degree in African and 
African Diaspora 
Studies offers students 
an interdisciplinary 
educational experience 
that fosters an 
understanding of the 
global experiences of 
African and African-
descended peoples in 
Asia, Europe, and 
Oceania. Students will 
gain an appreciation
for the diverse char-
acter of humanity, 
explore the complex 
historical and cultural 
relations between 
Africans on the 
continent and African-
descended peoples in 
the Diaspora, and 
engage in a 
comparative study of 
issues affecting 
Africans in the 
continent and    
Diasporas.

Visit Career Services 
to meet with an
internship advisor

Continue to make 
progress in your
program
Consider a summer
course

Petition to graduate 
in Owl Express

Sign up for a 
Mock Interview
Go to the on-
campus Job Fair

Go to the Fall 
Internship Fair
Apply for a paid
Internship

Get involved with 
RCHSS’s 365
Days of Learning
and Service

Attend the 
Education Abroad
Fair

Take a 365 days
of Learning and
Service class

Study Abroad in
person or virtually

Do the Adobe
Creative Jam to get 
hands-on experience 
on the yearly 365 
theme

Be a Conversation
Partner

Consult your
List of Courses

Visit anadvisor

Complete your 
legislative
requirements

Finish your Area F
coursework

https://studentactivities.kennesaw.edu/oganizationlist.php
https://careers.kennesaw.edu/students/handshake.php
https://studentaffairs.kennesaw.edu/svs/index.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/wlc/index.php
https://kennesaw.joinhandshake.com/appointments/new
https://academicmaps.kennesaw.edu/program.php?templateid=T0000625
https://academicmaps.kennesaw.edu/program.php?templateid=T0000654
https://summer.kennesaw.edu/
https://owlexpress.kennesaw.edu/
https://careers.kennesaw.edu/students/index.php
https://careers.kennesaw.edu/job-internship-fairs/job-fairs.php
https://careers.kennesaw.edu/job-internship-fairs/job-fairs.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/tcid/internships.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/events.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/events.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/events.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/initiatives.php
https://dga.kennesaw.edu/educationabroad/educationabroadfair/index.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/initiatives.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/initiatives.php
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/initiatives.php
https://dga.kennesaw.edu/
https://radow.kennesaw.edu/365days/events.php
https://writingcenter.kennesaw.edu/elp/ccp.php
https://academicmaps.kennesaw.edu/program.php?templateid=T0000625
https://kennesaw.campus.eab.com/cas/schools/50-kennesaw_state_university/ldap_sessions/new
https://catalog.kennesaw.edu/content.php?catoid=60&navoid=4498&statelegislativerequirements
https://catalog.kennesaw.edu/content.php?catoid=60&navoid=4498&statelegislativerequirements
https://catalog.kennesaw.edu/preview_program.php?catoid=60&poid=6953&returnto=4533
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